I have found the form to fill out for the "Bolt-Lock" safety recall, but it s...

Discussion Thread

Response (Chris) Dear Stacy, 3/20/2003 5:03:04 PM

We apologize for the inconvenience you have incurred. We recommend taking or shipping the firearm to our Remington Premier Authorized Repair Center that services your state for inspection. You will need to include a note of the reason sent in that includes your name, address, and daytime phone number.

Ahlman's, Inc. 9525 W. 230th Street Morristown, MN 55052 Phone: 507-685-4244 Fax: 507-685-4280 http://www.ahlmans.com/

Customer (stacy Schlicher) 3/19/2003 8:48:43 AM
I have found the form to fill out for the "Bolt-Lock" safety recall, but
it says to contact you first. I can not find a phone number for that.
Can you please instruct me as to what I need to do to get this gun
repaired. I allready checked and it does not have the "V" on the trigger.

